
 

Mocks magnificence 

The whole of the DJA staff in-

volved and Year 6 especially want 

to say a HUGE well done to all of 

our students who sat their Mock 

SATs last week. Everything ran 

smoothly and having looked at the 

results, there is some excellent 

progress being made across the 

year group. Very well done to all of 

you for giving your best and taking 

everything in your stride! 

 Red Nose Day - Comic Relief - Monday 20th March 

The official Red Nose day is this Friday, 17th March but we at DJA 
are looking to celebrate on Monday 20th. 

This year we are looking at dressing in non-uniform. We are asking 
that the Children support this charity by dressing up and giving a 
donation on the day. We will also be offering face painting – red 
noses and funky brows. This will be £1.00 per person and will take 
place at lunchtime.  

Check out the new red nose, designed by the design-
er of the iPhone, on sale across many differ-
ent stores for £2.50. Amazingly, it is made 
from 95% plant-based materials! WOW! 

YEAR SIX 

We are Scientists! 

Monday saw our first Science Family Café at DJA for 
a couple of years. We loved inviting parents and 
relatives into classrooms for an afternoon of all 
things science - we all had a blast! 

Malala and Tabei both explored the science around 
water, looking at water density, buoyancy, adhesion 
and cohesion. Here are some fab pictures below! 

 

Crucial Crew Trip - Thursday 9th March 

Crucial Crew is a multi-agency safety education 

event for year 6 children across Norfolk. The pro-

gramme involved the service working alongside 

partners including: RNLI, Norfolk Constabulary, Nor-

folk Fire Service, Air Ambulance, St Johns Ambu-

lance and NHS to stage fun, engaging and informa-

tive safety events through experiencing risk in a 

safe, controlled environment. Year 6 had a fantastic 

experience and came away with lots of valuable 

new learning. 


